
 

 

Arthur Murphy 
Arthur Murphy & Co Consulting Civil and Structural Engineering 
Garryrichard,  
Foulksmills, 
Co. Wexford,  
Ireland   
   
 

22nd November 2018 
 

Dear Mr Murphy 
 
Re:  CUST165252 pre-connection enquiry – Subject to  contract | 
Contract denied 
 Proposed development at Park, Carcur, Wexford. 
 
Irish Water has reviewed your water services designs that were submitted on 
the 14/11/2018 in relation to water and wastewater connections at Park, 
Carcur, Wexford and confirm that the proposed water services designs 
comply with the Irish Water Standard details and codes of practice.  
 
Prior to any works commencing on site, the applicant shall enter into a 
connection agreement with Irish Water.  
 
You are advised that this correspondence does not constitute an offer in 
whole or in part to provide a connection to any Irish Water infrastructure and 
is provided subject to a connection agreement being signed at a later date.  
 
A connection agreement can be applied for by completing the connection 
application form available at www.water.ie/connections . Irish Water’s 
current charges for water and wastewater connections are set out in the 
Water Charges Plan as approved by the Commission for Energy Regulation. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Maurice Feehan from the 
design team on 022 52284 or email maufeehan@water.ie. For further 
information, visit www.water.ie/connections  
 
Yours sincerely,  

Maria O’Dwyer 
 
Connections and Developer Services 


